
Due to the Statewide closure of schools in response to mitigating the spread of the 
Coronavirus (COVID-19), the Palmyra Area School District will be conducting its 
April 23, 2020 Regular School Board Meeting and Committee Meetings virtually via 
Zoom, a remote video conferencing service.  
 
Please click on the following link to access the meetings which will begin at 6:00 
pm: 
 
 
https://pasd-
us.zoom.us/j/95949957505?pwd=MU43UEpwUGJnQ2dFNkxGUWZkeVJsQT09 
 


